
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 23rd April 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our KS1 science unit ‘Animals and their habitats’, we will be visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

on Thursday 22nd May. 

 

Children will have a tour of the animals and an animal habitat and adaptation workshop session. 

 

To keep the cost of this wonderful trip to a minimum we are asking that you drop your child off at 

the entrance of Yorkshire Wildlife Park. If we were to use a coach this would be approximately £700, 

making the trip very costly. 

 

Staff will meet you at the entrance of YWP between 9:15-9:30am (allowing parents to drop any 

siblings off at school first). The children will require a packed lunch for the day. If you require a 

packed lunch provided by school please inform Miss Eade or Mrs Mitchell by Friday 16th May. Please 

collect your child from YWP at 2:30pm – allowing time for you to return to school for any other 

children. We advise that the children wear comfortable and weather-suitable shoes with their school 

uniform. Please ensure they have sun hats/sun cream and also raincoat to be prepared for all 

weather. 

 

The cost of the session is £10.30 per child. We ask that this is please paid via your ParentPay account 

by Friday 16th May so that the children can enjoy this wonderful experience. We are really excited 

and hope you will check photos we share on the school social media accounts, to enjoy the 

experience with us!  

 

If you are struggling to make arrangements for the day, please speak to a member of staff and we 

will endeavour to help. 

 

Thank you for all your support,  

 

Miss Eade  


